An overview of PSHE in Year 2 - Autumn Term 2 PENGUINPIC

Our learning this term in PSHE will be about keeping safe. Children will learn about the different
dangers they may come into contact with and will find out more about how they can keep themselves
and others safe. We will be using the story ‘PenguinPig’ when discussing staying safe online.

Keeping Safe! =
Children will find out more about what it means to be safe and will have discussions about safe risk-taking. They will
share their ideas about how they already keep themselves safe and the adults they can go to for help if they are
unsafe.

Staying Safe at Home.
Children will learn more about safety in the home. They will discuss everyday dangers such as boiling water,
electrical appliances and fire safety and will find out more about how to prevent accidents from happening.

Staying Safe Outside.

We will learn more about safety outdoors and will think about what we can do if we find ourselves in danger
outside of our homes. We will also find out more about road safety and how to follow the green cross code:
https://www.roadwise.co.uk/schools/using-the-road/green-cross-code/

Staying Safe Online.
Children will discuss the uses of the internet, how it can be fun and also become aware of some dangers that we alll
need to be aware of. Children will discuss rules to follow for keeping themselves safe when they are online.

The Underwear Rule.

We will learn more about what is private and the meaning of privacy. We will learn about the PANTS rule (NSPCC)
and that certain parts of our bodies are private. You can view the content of this lesson here:
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/

People Who Can Help!
Children will find out more about the people who can keep them safe. They will learn how to dial 999 in an
emergency and will learn more about what to do if there is an accident and how they can help.




